
Newsletter.  
Friday 4th February 2022 - Week One Term One 

Te Kupu o te wiki 

Wake up  =  oho, whakaoho(a) 

5th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

Luke 5:1- 11  

Beginning of Year School Mass. 

Even though we were unable to share with our Parish Family we still had an amazing opening mass. 
Thank you to Father Fredy for helping us make it happen! 

St Maryõs warmly welcomes our new children and their families. 

 
We are so blessed to be able to welcome 
some amazing children to our school this 
term. A very warm and special welcome to 
their parents as well, and thank you for  

trusting St Maryõs with your childõs learning. 
 

We look forward to sharing their learning 
journeys with you in the future! 

 
 
Back Row: Noah and Isabelle 
Front Row: Meris, Lillian, Mithul and Georgina. 
Sadly missing from the photo is Yuri. 



Junior Room: Rm2 ñ Mrs Dillon (Whaea Dillon) 

This week's focus in Room 2 is "Friendship". Today we read the story 
"Franklin is Bossy" and we learned ways to not be like Franklin. The children 
came up with following things we need to do to be a good friend-  'sharing, 
listening to each other, taking turns, follow the rules and not being 
bossy". We demonstrated these in our classroom today!  

Senior Room: Room 3 ñ Ms Donnelly and Mrs Guthrie (Whaea Donnelly and Guthrie) 

This week  has been a wonderful week of catching up with holiday stories and settling back into old 

routines and some new ones too. We are taking as many opportunities as we can to complete our  

learning outside of the classroom. 

Middle Room: Room 1 ñ Mrs Hammer (Whaea Hammer) 
Children in Room One have been working on getting to know each other.   

We have played four corners to find out more information too.  

All children have made a super start to their learning especially with the new challenge of mask wear-

ing and the extreme heat. 


